Quorum Posting Notice

There may be a quorum of Board members attending the ASBA’s
Spring Legal Webinar on February 25, 2015, March 6, 2015 and
March 27, 2015. The Webinar will be recorded and available on
demand to the Governing Board Members at any time between and
after the above listed dates. The Board Members will be in the

administrative office, located at 410 Camp Lincoln Rd. for the
webinar.

No official business will be conducted by the Governing Board.



